
ON MAY 13,  1925, 
THE COOPERATIVE PROGRAM WAS 
ADOPTED DURING THE SOUTHERN 

BAPTIST  CONVENTION MEETING  
IN MEMPHIS,  TENN. 

As we celebrate the CP’s 100th anniversary, offer 
a word of thanks for the years of faithful missions 

and ministry efforts it has funded and pray for 
God to continue blessing our cooperative efforts 

to change lives for eternity. (Learn more at 
AlabamaCP.org/CP100)
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There’s a saying among Alabama Baptists that goes like this: We have one mission, theGreat Commission. We have one program,the Cooperative Program. And we havemany ministries, Great Commission
Ministries.
Those wide-ranging ministries
– including disaster relief,

campus ministry, church planting,
Baptist universities and seminaries,
children’s homes, missions work aroundthe world, church leadership training, and so much more – only exist because your churchand churches like yours choose to send a portion of your tithes and offerings to the Alabama Baptist StateBoard of Missions to be distributed around the world through the Cooperative Program.

For 100 years, the Cooperative Program hasbeen our financial fuel for reaching every person for Jesus Christ in every town, everycity, every state, and every nation. Whata great opportunity this is to renew our wholehearted support of the Cooperative Program, knowing that we are BETTER TOGETHER as we seek
to fulfill the Great Commission!

Be� er Together!
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